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MARGATE

Together We Make It Great

City Commission
Mayor Anthony N. Caggiano
Vice Mayor Tommy Ruzzano

Antonio V. Arserio
Arlene R. Schwartz
loanne Simone

City Manager

Cale Curtis

City Attorney

Janette M. Smith

City Clerk

Joseph J. Kavanagh

August 21, 2019

Mr. Mark Levitt, Vice President
Limousines of South Florida
3300 SW 11" Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315

Re: Contract for Public Transportation Services

Dear Mr. Levitt:

This letter is to confirm your company’s willingness to renew the above referenced contract
for a limited three-month term beginning October 1, 2019 and ending on December 31, 2019
or upon the award of a new contract for these services, whichever occurs first.

If approved by our City Commission, the services awarded to your firm for the renewal term

will remain as agreed upon in the current contract approved on September 21, 2016 by
Resolution 16-285.

If you have any questions or require additional information, | can be reached at (954) 935-
5340.

Please sign below if you agree to the renewal at the same terms, conditions, and
specifications for the period stated above.

Si ely,
City Manager
For Limousines of South Flori
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